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28th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 3 visit to the Great North Museum 

 
As part of the topic we have been working on this term “Ancient Greece” we will be visiting the 
Great North Museum on Friday 12th July to take part in an interactive session. This will allow the 
children to discover what work and life was like in Ancient Greece through object handling and 
group work. As well as the focus on Ancient Greece there will be the opportunity to explore 
different areas of the museum. 
 
Children will travel by coach with members of St James school staff at 9:30am and will return at 
2pm in time for normal collection. Children will need to wear their full St James PE kit and have a 
coat and comfortable shoes for the day. They will need to bring a nut free packed lunch with them 
on the day. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our children and will really bring the topic to life. This is a free 
trip. Permission should be given via your ParentPay account. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs Randle 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
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